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The National Projects Foundation
E-Mail: TheDashians@gmail.com   tel. +7 (905) 719 90 54  tel.  + 7 (965) 239 95 73

fax ext+7 (495) 956-82-62 . 210375Basic State Registration Number ( )
Individual Tax Payer Number (ИНН): 7722310318

ОГРН : 1097799012728

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that The National Projects Foundation supports the ten principles of the UN.

Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. With this
commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within our sphere of influence, and
will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and
feasible – through, for instance, participation in Country/Local Networks; involvement in specialized
initiatives and workstreams; engagement in partnership projects; and reviewing and providing
commentary to participating companies on their Communications on Progress.

Sincerely yours,

Encl. 1. Letter on the support of the Global Compact and its Principles
Encl. 2. Letter on the exhibitions, dedicated to the Global Compact

Ref. No: 20100309 No 01-org

Date: Tuesday, March 09, 2010

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

______________________
Mr. Mikael S. Dashian
President

Commitment Letter
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Enclosure No 1

Support of the Global Compact and its Principles

Dear Sirs

The National projects Foundation expresses support to the UN Global Compact and its principles. One can
state that at present the National Projects Foundations is doing its utmost so that the Global Compact and
its principles become a part of day-to-day activities of the Foundation.

The National Projects Foundation executes activities connected with the strategic consulting of companies
penetrating new regional markets (in the sphere of pharmaceuticals and others), we are also engaged in the
International Cultural Exchange project (ICE), connected with the cross-cultural interaction. We arrange
exhibitions and seminars of artists from different countries.

As the visitors of our exhibitions are the representatives of large business and VIPs, we consider it important
to promote the UN Global  Compact  and its  principles  at  our  events.  Taking into account  that  we have to
communicate and interact with artists and galleries from such countries as Poland, Suriname, Myanmar,
India, New Zealand, The Netherlands, Egypt, Solomon Islands, South Africa, Fiji, Belize, Mexico, Japan, Italy
and etc., as well as with the authorities of the above countries, there are all reasons to assume that our
support of the Global Compact and its principles shall be an additional factor, increasing the awareness
thereof all over the world.

Moreover we are ready to consider offers for organization of international art exhibitions and cultural
events, dedicated to the Global Compact and its principles. Many contemporary artists pay much attention
in their works to such problems as child labour,  unfair labour practices, ecological responsibility, human
rights abuse and corruption.

Therefore taking into account our possibilities we are interested to spread information at our events
information on the the Global Compact and its principles, arrange special events in different countries of
the world in cooperation with the UN organizations and assist in promotion of the above document.

The Foundation activities complies with the Global Compact and its principles, we totally share its aims and
targets. The National Projects Foundation and our partners in different countries realize a number of
projects, directly or indirectly aimed at promotion of the Global Compact and its principles.

Participation in the UN Global Compact allows the National Projects Foundation and its principles to set a
more efficient informational exchange with its members all over the world, obtain up-to-date information
on the foreign experience of promotion of the Global Compact and its principles, as well as widely spread
and promote the Compact in our activity.

Founder of the National Projects Foundation and its President

Mikael Dashian
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Enclosure No 2

Exhibitions dedicated to the Global Compact

Attn.: Mr. H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General

Dear Sirs,

In confirmation of the fact that the National Projects Foundation shares the Global Compact and its
principles, we suggest arranging a number of expositions, dedicated to such problems as child labour,
unfair labour practices, ecological responsibility, human rights abuse and corruption. At present we
have already collected a ready-to-exhibit expositions of paintings of such artists as Anand Binda
(Suriname), Tint Zaw (Myanmar), Thet Oo Maung (Myanmar), Fred Oge (Solomon Islands), etc.

We are ready to discuss the possibility of the exhibition of the artworks in the UN institutions in
Russia, Europe and the USA, aimed at the Global Compact and its principles.

Best regards,

Mr. Mikael S. Dashian
President


